
 

 

TO:  Judi McDonald, Chair of Senate 
 
FROM:  Brendan M. Walker, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee 
 
SUBJECT:  Proposed changes to the Faculty Manual regarding non-tenure track appointments 
 
Dear Judi, 
 
I am submitting a document that contains the proposed additions and alterations to the faculty 
manual regarding non-tenure track appointments. If you could please include it in the senate 
agenda as a discussion item, it would be much appreciated.  
 
The proposal was approved by the FAC.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brendan 
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